
The Bazaar is only 4 weeks away on Dec.7!! 

Divine Delights at the St. Nicholas Bazaar 

Here’s what’s needed: 

Cookies!! Any kind, especially “Christmassy” ones!                                    

Lemon squares                                                                                                        

Brownies                                                                                                     

Shortbread                                                                                                             

Any kind of sweet bars                                                                                        

Small loaves of bread (sweet or savory)                                                                                   

Any quantity is welcome – half a batch or several batches – it all adds up.  Please 

bring in a single container and include a list of ingredients. Bring donations to 

the Parish Hall Friday, Dec. 6. (“day of” goodies will be welcome, too!) 

More ways to help! 

Sign up! – sign-up sheets are in the Connector. We need help with set-up Thursday 

and Friday, sales and clean-up Saturday. Many hands make light work! 

Lawn signs and flyers – also in the Connector – take and distribute around town!     

Donations of Antiques and Collectibles, Jewelry and White Elephants are still 

needed (especially Antiques and Collectibles!). Other items also accepted.      

Please bring clean items in good condition to the undercroft                                 

as soon as possible for sorting and pricing. 

Thank you for all your support! 

  

Contact Joan (jobrien82@gmail.com) with questions. 
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